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Greene County Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 a.m. in the courthouse boardroom in a special 
session for a presentation on Urban Renewal, TIF and Wind farms.  Those present included 
supervisors Peter Bardole, Mick Burkett, Tom Contner, and John Muir, auditor Jane Heun, real 
estate coordinator Pam Olerich, IT director Michelle Fields, and environmental health director 
Chuck Wenthold.    
 
Nathan Overberg of Ahlers & Cooney, P.C. led the session with a power-point presentation. 
Jenna Bishop of Ahlers & Cooney, P.C. was also present.  Overberg reviewed the urban renewal 
and TIF process and addressed questions of those present.   
 
The session concluded at 10:10 a.m. with the board thanking Overberg for his presentation and 
assistance. 
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